



20 June 2024 Twn/sbt

Summer Concert 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

As we come to the end of the school year the Performing Arts Department are presenting a concert featuring current and ex-students of KOA.

This will take place in the Hexagon Theatre on Monday 22 July from 6.30pm with doors opening at 6pm.

Tickets are available via Eventbrite <u>King's Oak Academy - Summer Concert 2024 Tickets, Mon 22 Jul 2024 at 18:30 | Eventbrite</u>, at a cost of £3 per ticket. Money from ticket sales will go towards new equipment for the Music Department.

During the interval, refreshments, courtesy of The Friends of KOA, will be available and any profits from this will be donated to The Teenage Cancer Trust.

We look forward to seeing you at this event which is also the final KOA concert in which Mr Warren will be involved before he retires at the end of the school year.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Warren

TEACHER OF MUSIC | King's Oak Academy

Ms J Morrell

Head of Performing Arts | King's Oak Academy







